Notes on David Waszak

June 5, 2025

David Waszak applied for residency in the Town of Osceola.

July 14, 2025, 6p.m.

Meeting held at the Town Hall. Pat Brown and Maureen O'Connor present. Paul Metzger excused due to work.

Review of application. Committee concerns were discussed. Need letter from landlord.

July 23, 2025

Paul Metszar related concerns via messenger and this was shared with Pat Brown. Landlord contacted about David Waszak renter.

July 29, 2025

Landlord responded with letter acknowledging that she was aware of David Waszak's history and had no problem renting to him.

July 30,2025

Committee decided that Davis Waszak could remain in Dundee, WI

From: M Oconn oconn110949@gmail.com

Subject: Re: David Waszek; Renter at 1045B (Upper Unit) State Road 67 Campbellsport, WI 53010

Date: July 28, 2025 at 1:19 PM
To: Lori Lavey Illavey@yahoo.com



Thank you so much.

On Mon, Jul 28, 2025 at 1:18PM Lori Lavey llavey@yahoo.com wrote: Hi Maureen,

Per the Town of Osceola request, please accept this email as confirmation that David Waszek is renting from me and that I am aware of his past conviction of decades ago. I've had numerous conversations with David and find him to be a kind, thoughtful and good person! Also, he has a little boy who is a cutie-pie!

Let me know if there's anything else I can provide. I feel strongly that he is a positive addition to the Dundee community.

Thanks Maureen.

Lori Lavey-Hanney PH: 414-704-1610